
   

 

The Pastoral Staff 
Administrator: 
  Rev. John J. Costello 

Parochial Vicars: 

Rev. Paul Kim 

Rev. Nicholas M. Colalella 

Weekend Assistant: 
Rev. Msgr. John J. Strynkowski  

Director of Religious Education: 

Sister Katherine Burke, C.S.J.  

Pastoral Associate: 

Sister Theresa Agliardi, R.S.M.  

Principal: 

Mrs. Jan Brunswick 

Director of Music: 

Jessica Tranzillo-Smith 

Secretary: 

Theresa Zazzi 

 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30PM - 4:30PM; and by 
appointment or when requested. 

The Rectory 
is the home of our Priests as well as the 
site of the parish offices. Please call ahead 
before coming with parish business in 
order that your inquiry will be assisted by 
a knowledgeable staff person. 

Devotions 

First Friday: Continuous Exposition of 
the Blessed Sacrament 9AM-5PM. 
(except July & August) 

The Holy Rosary follows the 7AM and 
precedes the 8:30AM and the Noon Mass 
each day. 

The Miraculous Medal Novena follows 
Noon Mass every Monday. 

The Charismatic Prayer Group meets 
Tuesdays at 7:30PM.  

The Italian Charismatic Prayer Group 
meets Thursdays at 7:30PM.  

The Padre Pio Prayer Group meets the 
last Tuesday of the month at 7:30PM. 

The Sacraments 
Baptism of Infants - Please call Sister Theresa at 718-746-8531 or                     

718-746-8102 to schedule a baptism interview. 

Weddings - Please contact one of the priests PRIOR TO MAKING 

PLANS WITH A WEDDING HALL. The Bishop requires, in all cases, that 
weddings be set no later than six months prior to the date. 

Rite of Christian Initiation (R.C.I.A.) - Interested in becoming a 

Catholic? Need to receive Communion and Confirmation?                                                      
Call Sister Katherine Burke, C.S.J. at (718) 746-3409. 

Ministry to the Sick 
If anyone is confined to home and unable to come to Mass, please call                                
the Rectory to arrange to have the sacraments brought. If you foresee                           
hospitalization, please call the Rectory and arrange to be anointed. 

Saint Luke School WWW.SLSWHITESTONE.ORG 
16-01 Msgr. Dillon Place, (150 Place) Whitestone, NY 718-746-3833 
Mrs. Jan Brunswick, Principal 

Our school serves the community with classes from Tiny Tots through 
Eighth Grade Mommy & Me Class 718-344-7620. 

School of Religion 
Offering Religious Education classes to our young people attending                      
public school. Our Director of Religious Education, Sister Katherine Burke, 
C.S.J., can be reached in her rectory office at 718-746-3409.        
Volunteers are always welcome. 

Music Office 
Jessica Tranzillo-Smith is our parish Director of Music.  
She can be reached at the Music Office at 718-746-3862 

 

Saint Luke Church 
16-34 Clintonville Street,  Whitestone, New York 11357 

Telephone: (718) 746-8102     Fax:  (718) 746-3589 

WWW: STLUKEWHITESTONE.ORG 

Email:stlukewhitestone@aol.com 

 
Sunday Holy Masses 

Saturday 5PM 
Sunday 7:30AM, 
  9AM (Italian), 

10:30AM,11:45AM, 
1:00PM, 5:00PM 

 

Daily Masses 

Summer Schedule 

Monday - Friday at 12 Noon 

Sat. 8:30AM  

(No Noon Mass) 

 

 

 

 

http://WWW.SLSWHITESTONE.ORG/


   

 

The Twenty Third Sunday of Ordinary Time                                 September 6, 2020  
Saint Luke Church, Whitestone, New York  

                         
 

——————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Dear Friends, 
 
Here we are at the first weekend of September and Labor Day. Officially, we have                     

made it through two-thirds of 2020, arguably the longest year of our lives! Here at                         
St. Luke we have resumed the regular Mass schedule for Sundays and weekdays.                          
St. Luke School will reopen this week for the first time since March. The school has 
been re-configured to accommodate the required social distancing, adequate                            
hand-sanitizing stations, and all other guidelines specified by the state, city and                         

diocese.  Mrs. Brunswick and several of the staff and teachers worked together all                      
summer long to plan for the re-opening of the school, and I am truly grateful for their 
sacrifices and hard work. We pray for a safe and healthy return of our faculty, staff                        
and students this week. 
 

With regard to the Religious Education Program, the diocese has mandated a fully                    
remote program at least through December 2020. I am grateful to Sr. Katherine,                                      
Lisa Scardamaglia, and all the volunteer catechists who are doing all they can to                             
provide a new year of faith formation to the children of our community, especially 
those who will be preparing for sacraments this year. Fr. Paul Kim, Fr. Nicholas 

Colalella and I will do all that we can to support the ministry to the children in our 
school and religious education program. 
 
The staff will soon be meeting to determine how we will minister to the community 
outside of the liturgies and sacramental celebrations that take place in church. The               

diocese regularly revises guidelines for parishes, and so we need to review the latest 
directives to see how we can accommodate the various ministries that usually take 
place at St. Luke. I ask you to please be patient as we try to plan for this coming fall. 
 
This coming Friday our nation will commemorate the 19th anniversary of the 9/11                                  
attacks on our nation. It is our custom here at St. Luke to celebrate an evening Mass                           

to remember all the victims of the attacks, particularly our parishioners who lost their 
lives on that day. Mass will be celebrated at 7:30 PM and everyone is invited to attend. 
 
The fiscal year of the parish ended on August 31st. As you can imagine, the financial                         
situation of the parish has been struggling over the past several months. I am grateful 

to all those who are in a position to continue to support the parish generously at this 
time. When it comes to stewardship, the Church speaks of sacrificial giving. Perhaps 
these past few months have made that concept clearer than ever before. The diocese 
also relies on our support through the Annual Catholic Appeal. Parishioners will soon 
receive a letter from me asking for your assistance to help our parish reach our goal 

for 2020. As the new pastor here, it is not easy to make these requests, but the viability 
of our parish depends on the generosity of our parishioners. Please remember that 
electronic giving is available; information is available on the parish website. 
 
Have a restful and blessed weekend! 

Fr. John Costello 
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Starting Tuesday, September 1st,  
Saint Luke Church has gone 

 back to its regular  
weekday Mass schedule. 

 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

7:00am & 12 noon 
Tuesday & Thursday 
8:30am & 12 noon 

Saturday 
8:30am 

To ensure proper cleaning and disinfecting, 
the church doors will continue to be closed after the 12 Noon Mass,  

with the exception of First Fridays. 

Mass Schedule 
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   Prayer for Vocations 

MISSION STATEMENT 
As a community of believers in Jesus Christ and in Communion with the Universal Church, we strive to                                 

follow the Lord’s command to love God and one another. Rooted in word and sacrament,                                                         
we grow together as a Eucharistic community inviting all to the Good News of Jesus. 

 

Parish Goal:          $ 105, 552  
As of  08/31/2020 
Number of Pledges:              181 
Pledged:                     $    64,655 
Received:             $    58,686 

WE ARE THE CHURCH,                                   
TOGETHER 
In Brooklyn & Queens 
 
Thank you to all the parishioners who 
have already made a gift/pledge to the 
ACA 2020.             
Your generous response assists both the 
many ministries of the diocese and if we 
go over our goal the funds received 
come back to the parish.                                         
Please make your gift to the ACA now.  
As always, working together, each gift 
will help us reach our goal. 
Please consider a gift today! 

GOD OUR FATHER,  
we thank you for calling men and women to serve in your  

Son’s Kingdom as priests, deacons,  
religious, and consecrated persons.  

Send your Holy Spirit to help us respond  
generously and courageously to your call.  

May our community of faith support  
vocations of sacrificial love in our youth.  

We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ,  
who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,  

one God, for ever and ever. Amen 

                                         INFANT BAPTISMS RESUME AT ST. LUKE                                                            

After months of infant baptisms being cancelled because of the corona virus pandemic, we                    

are gratefully at the point of resuming the baptism of infants at St. Luke.  Many changes have 

been made to our Baptism Preparation Program and baptisms are currently being celebrated             

for one infant at a time, with the use of masks and social distancing marking our concerns for 

the safety of all present at the celebration.  If you are interested in having an infant baptized, 

please call Sister Theresa at 718 746-8531 and she will provide information that describes 

what are the current requirements for parents to participate in baptism preparation at St. Luke 

and she will assist parents in the preparation that is necessary.  It is our hope to return to our 

previous Baptism Program with certain Sundays scheduled for the baptisms and a few babies 

baptized together in the future. However, in this time of uncertainty, we are able to baptize                    

infants individually and will continue to do so during the next few months. For information, 

please call Sister Theresa. 
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On Friday, September 11, we will continue our                    

tradition of remembering all who died on                                           
September 11, 2001                                                                            

and those who mourn their death at Mass. 

We especially remember our parishioners: 
 

Dominick J. Berardi 
Steven Caffiero 

Paul Cascio 
Firefighter Thomas Casoria 

William A. Gardner 
Charles Lucania 
Diana O’Connor 

A Solemn Mass will take place 
at 7:30 pm 

on Friday, September 11, 2020 

 Second Collection  
THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OFAMERICA 

Next weekend, September 12th and 13th, there will be a National Collection for           
The Catholic University of America.  

By giving to the National Collection, you will help support more than 6000 students who 
are seeking a faith-filled education at an institution that supports cutting edge research in 

multiple fields. Your investment will enable the University to continue to support the 
Church and to advance its work of  preparing the next generation of leadership,            

both religious and lay of our Church and nation. 
Thank you for your generosity. Learn more at collection.catholic.edu 

 

 

 

 

  

In observance of Labor Day, 
the Rectory Office will be closed on 

Monday, September 7th. 
The office will reopen on 

Tuesday, September 8th at 9:00am. 
 

Please note:  The 8:30am Mass will be  
celebrated on Labor Day.  

There will be  NO 12 noon Mass on                                            
Monday, Sept. 7th. 
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Upcoming Celebrations 
Confirmation 

 
September 15:  4:00 PM Graduates from St. Luke School   Class 8-1                               
September 17:  4:00 PM  Students from Religious Ed Classes  8-1 & 8-2                                            
September 22:  4:00 PM  Students from Religious Ed Classes    8-3 & 8-4                                      
September 24   4:00 PM  Graduates from St. Luke School    Class 8-2   

We are glad to announce our plans to celebrate  
Confirmation for the young people who should have received the                                                   

sacraments this past spring.  

 
 
 

Please call or visit the Rectory if you would like  
to arrange for a memorial in memory or in honor of a loved one.   

The following memorials are available weekly: 
ALTAR BREAD, ALTAR WINE, SANCTUARY LAMP, ALTAR CANDLES 

The offering is $50 for the above mentioned memorials. 
In addition, ALTAR FLOWERS are available weekly.  

The offering is $100 for a fresh arrangement of flowers at the Altar. 
The name of the person remembered will be printed in the bulletin. 

 
Gift acknowledgement cards are available in the rectory. 

MEMORIALS 

 

 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is             
sponsoring a clothing drive on                   

 
Sunday,  September 20th.   

 
The truck will be parked  
in the church parking lot  

from 8am to 1pm to accept  
your donation of gently used clothing. 
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Welcome Back 

 
St. Luke School of Religion 

Registration for 2020/2021 School Year 
 

Given the uncertainty of the times, a blended learning model for religious                   
education has been approved by the Diocese of Brooklyn and is the                                   
recommended format moving forward. This model allows religious                               
education to be done in both an in-class or at-home setting depending on the 
circumstances. 
 
Registration Forms for New students and returning students who are                         
Re-Registering can be  found on  our  Parish Website: stlukewhitestone.org; 
select the Education field and click on Religious Education to access forms.  
For all New students, a copy of the child’s baptismal certificate should be                   
submitted with the registration forms. All forms must be received by                                 
September 14th. 
 

Forms and registration fees can be mailed to the Rectory Office: 
16-34 Clintonville Street, Whitestone, NY 11357 

Attn: Sister Katherine Burke 
 

Checks must be made out to St. Luke School of Religion. 
 
Additional information will be available in the coming weeks. 
 
If you have any questions please call the Religious Education Department 
(718)746-3409 or email us at: saintlukered@yahoo.com. 

mailto:stlukewhitestone@aol.com
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FIRST COMMUNION CELEBRATION 
Saturday, August 29th 

Photos: Sal Candela Photography 
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Sacramental Celebrations 
In addition to the many Masses celebrated and the many other acts of prayer and worship to our God,                 
in the month of August we celebrated as a parish community: 
 

6 Baptisms, 1 Marriage, 6 Funerals 
 

We rejoice with those who rejoice and share the sorrow of those who mourn for we are one Body in Christ. 

 
Congratulations 

to the parents of the following children that were received into the parish    
family through the Sacrament of Baptism in the month of August 2020. 

May God bless them abundantly as they begin to guide their children in the 
ways of Faith.  

Ryan Felipe Pineda 
Giuliana Ris Puello 
Isabella Bommarito 

Gianluca Diego Alaimo 
Valentina Pasqualina Taormina 

Domenic Michael Licastri 

 Congratulations 
 to the couple who has  received the                                               

Sacrament of Marriage in our Parish in August. 
 

On Saturday, August 15th  - Andrew Gembara & Lindsay Coleman 

Please keep this couple in your prayers as they begin their life together. 

Prayer for the Start of the School Year 

Blessed are you, Lord God, Creator of body and mind and heart;  
you have sent the Spirit of wisdom and knowledge to guide your people in all their ways. 
 
At the beginning of this school year, we implore your mercy; bless the students,  
teachers, and staff of our Catholic schools that together we may grow in faith, hope, 
and love as we learn from you and each other how to follow your Son Jesus. 
 
Expand the horizons or our minds, that we may grow in wisdom, understanding, 
and knowledge; deepen our commitment to seek the truth of your ways; and enliven 
our faith to reach out to those in need. 
 
Glory and praise to you, Lord God, in the Church and in Christ Jesus forever and ever. 
 
Amen https://nolacatholic.org/news/prayer-for-the-start-of-the-school-year  

https://nolacatholic.org/news/prayer-for-the-start-of-the-school-year
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SAINT LUKE’S PURGATORIAL SOCIETY 

 Enrollment Mass cards for your deceased relatives and friends may be purchased in the  
Rectory Office. The enrollment is for one year from the date of enrollment.                                                  

 Mass is celebrated every Sunday at 1:00 pm for those enrolled in the Society.  
The offering for enrollment is $15.  

Each month the names of the deceased who were enrolled in the Society  
(from the previous month) will be published in the bulletin.  

The following deceased were enrolled in the Purgatorial Society during                                     
the month of  August 2020. 

Andrew Affatata 
John William Agliato 

Daniel Anderl 
Ivanica Antolos 
Dimitrios Bellas 
Patricia Canale 

Margaret Chatterton 
Pasquale Ciaramella 

Matthew Corrado 
Ruprt Curtis 

Christian Davis 
Anita DeGirolamo 

Dobrila Dzolan 
John J. Engel 

Grazia Exrachou 
Ann Evelyn Fitzpatrick 

John Gagliardi 
 
 

Gerardo Guida 
Gus 

Fernando Herrera 
Bengamen Kapovic 
Ronald Kenderes 

Milka Kevric 
Phyllis Marchitelli 

Thomas Molloy 
Rafael Nadal 

Rocco Pugliese 
Pedro Ramirez 
Harold Rogers 

Joan Schliessman 
Rosario J. Tornabene 

Marybeth Cahill Valentine 
Joe Vermilyea 
Laura Vlacic 
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The Sanctuary Lamp is given in memory of 

Diane O’Connor 
David DeFeo 

& All Who Perished on 9/11 
Requested by the O’Connor Family  

 
The Altar Candles are given in memory of 

Joseph Taranto 
Requested by Rose DeStefano 

 

 
 
    
 
 
Monday, September 7 
8:30 Charles Ferrone 
 

Tuesday, September 8 
8:30 Gino & Emilio Franch 
12:00 Pietro & Maria Russo 
 

Wednesday, September 9 
7:00 Deceased Members of the McCabe & 
 McGuinness Families 
12:00 Fiamma, Demarco, Tamborello and 
 Constanzo Families 
 

Thursday, September 10 
8:30 Osvaldo Irizarry 
12:00 Frank & Rose Trotta 
        
Friday, September 11 
7:00 Jerry O’Callaghan 
12:00 Mary & Giorgio Rossini 
7:30pm  9/11 Remembrance Mass 
 

Saturday, September 12 
8:30 Olindo Testa & Family (Anniversary) 

Sunday - Ez 33:7-9; Rom 13:8-10; 
    Mt 18:15-20 
Monday - 1 Cor 5:1-8; Lk 6:6-11 
Tuesday –Mi 5:1-4a; Mt 1:1-16,18-23    
Wednesday -1 Cor 7:25-31; Lk 6:20-26 
Thursday 1 Cor 8:1b-7,11-13; Lk 6:27-38 
Friday -  1 Cor 9:16-19,22b-27; Lk 6:39-42  
Saturday - 1 Cor 10:14-22; Lk 6:43-49 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
For the week of September 7th 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  

MEMORIAL 
For the week of September 6th –12th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK  
OF OUR PARISH FAMILY 

LOIS BLAKELY 
ANTOINETTE GIAIMO 
JACQUELINE COLLINS 
TIMOTHY BOYLE 
DONALD CHARLTON 
JOSEPH GALANTI 
MADELINE DeMODICA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAY FOR THE DECEASED OF  
OUR PARISH FAMILY 

ELAINE THERESA MALANGA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

COLLECTIVE INTENTIONS MASS 

MARIA ALESCI 
LOUISE FLEMING 
MADELINE KARLITZ 
MARIANNA TOTINO 

The next Collective Intentions Mass  
will be celebrated on, 

 
Saturday, September 12th at 12 noon. 

 
In memory of: 

Nikolas Edward Jaimes 
Stanley David Zuzic 

 
If you are interested in the Collective Intentions 

Mass in memory of a loved one, kindly contact the                              
Rectory Office. 
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Queens Garden

www.qgfinc.com
718-746-4846

Toll Free 888-684-4747
154-10 Cross Island Pkwy., Whitestone

George Holub, Computer Surgeon
Cellphone: (631) 236-3119

The Computer Surgeons
“We Make Your Computer

Healthy Again”
PO Box 13141, Hauppauge, NY 11788
(631) 240-4600 Fax (631) 242-8084

www.thecomputersurgeons.com

HHEELLPP  WWAANNTTEEDD
Great Income Potential

Full and Part Time Positions
To Sell Advertising in 

Brooklyn and Queens Church Bulletins
Bilingual a plus

CCaallll  663311--224499--44999944
for more information

HARPELL PHARMACIES
12-65 150 St. Whitestone • 4 Full Time Pharmacists

Surgicals & Home Medical Equip. George & Joseph Isaakidis, RPh, CF

Angelo Manniello, Director Sophia Stamboulis, RPh. PharmD

FREE DELIVERY • Qui si parla Italiano • (718) 767-7868

Please Patronize Our Advertisers
Fireside Catholic Youth Bible 

The Fireside Catholic Youth Bible was written to enable
Catholic youth to grow emotionally and spiritually in their
Catholic faith. There are 21 topics addressed through
five comprehensive sections. 

FFeeaattuurreess::  Page-edge indexing, Origin, Inspiration and
History of the Bible, Presentation page, Three-year
Cycle of Readings, Dogmatic Constitution on Divine
Revelation, Celebration of the Eucharist

Youth Bible Soft Cover......$44.99 post paid
Youth Bible Hard Cover..........$49.99 post paid

C/O The Church Bulletin, Inc. • 200 Dale Street • W. Babylon, NY  11704
Enclosed please find check/money order for $ ______  to cover the cost
of ________(quantity)  copies of the Fireside Family Bible, to be shipped
post paid to:
Name _____________________________________________________
Address  __________________________________________________
City ____________________________ State _________ Zip _______

Fireside Catholic Heritage
Edition Bible

The Catholic Heritage Edition in the New American
Bible Revised Edition translation is the ideal Catholic
Family Bible.

Features: Our Catholic Family, Family Record
section and Burgundy padded cover with gold-gilded
page edges.

Only $69.99 post paid 
C/O The Church Bulletin, Inc.
200 Dale Street • W. Babylon, NY  11704
Enclosed please find check/money order for $ ______  to cover the cost
of _________  (quantity) copies of the Fireside Family Bible, to be shipped
post paid to:
Name _____________________________________________________
Address  _________________________________________________
City ______________________________ State ___________ Zip _____

Please Patronize Our Advertisers
And Let Them Know You Appreciate Their Support 

of the Parish Bulletin
That’s the Best Way to Thank Them for Your Bulletin

Florist & Landscape Design

FREE PROTECTED AND ENCLOSED
PARKING IN REAR

Service The Way You Remember It!

WWhhiitteessttoonnee
PHARMACY
150-43B 14th Ave.

(718) 767-0618
Free Pick Up & Delivery
Surgicals • Notary Public

Si Parla Italiano
Roberto & Nella Viola

Your Mom & Pop Store Is Back!
Parishioner of St. Luke’s



Caring for families for over 100 years

Come and visit one of our own St. Luke’s graduate and parishioner
Dr. Frank Cesare

at his new physical therapy practice in Whitestone!! Let Dr. Cesare 
and his dedicated staff restore your mobility and alleviate your pain today!!

Follow us on Instagram: @Core_Physiotherapy

Dr. Paul Addeo
Family Dentistry With

A Gentle Touch
Days - Eves - Sat.  539-6655

142-04 Bayside Ave., Flushing

Caring in Three Centuries
Chapin Home for the Aging

165-01 Chapin Parkway, Jamaica, NY (718) 739-2523
Skilled Nursing Facility, Short-Term Rehab, 

Hospice Care, Adult Day Health Care
Visit us online at www.ChapinHome.org

(718) 463-9674    (718) 939-5307
Foxʼs Gift Shop II

Specializing in Favors for All Occasions
Invitations • Save the Date 

Cake Toppers • Gifts • Accessories
Unique Gifts for Every Budget!
159-02 Northern Blvd., Flushing

Gregory J. 
DelliCarpini
Certified Public 
Accountant

Corporate  & Individual 
Tax Returns

25-59 Francis Lewis Blvd.
Flushing

((NNeexxtt  ttoo  QQuueeeennss  LLiibbrraarryy--AAuubbuurrnnddaallee  BBrraanncchh))

(718) 747-9100

**DRIVERS WANTED**
Become a School Bus Driver

$1,000 Sign On Bonus
Call 1-800-VALLO-99 or visit

www.ValloTransportation.com
-Located in Whitestone-

GEORGE A. KOSNIK, ESQ.
Attorney At Law
Real Estate • Wills

12-55 150th St., Whitestone

718-746-9777
www.georgekosnik.com

RRee--AAccttiioonn  AAuuttoo  SSeerrvviiccee  CCeenntteerr
• Computerized Engine Analysis
• Air Conditioning Experts
• All Types of Foreign&Domestic Repairs 
• N.Y.S. Inspection Station

We gladly accept extended warranties
All major credit cards accepted • Fleets welcome

wwwwww..rreeaaccttiioonnaauuttoo..ccoomm                        771188--776677--33111133

Celebrating 30 years serving
Northern Italian Cuisine

Available for all catering events:
• Christenings • Showers • Graduations

Birthdays • Funeral Luncheons
Open 7 days for Lunch & Dinner718-746-8456

154-03 Cross Island Parkway, Whitestone, NY 

CCaarroolliinnee  KKoonnnnootthh  PPhhyyssiiccaall  TThheerraappyy,,  PP..CC..
PT SOLUTIONS THAT HELP YOU REACH HIGHER

114499--6655  2244tthh  AAvveennuuee,,  WWhhiitteessttoonnee,,  NNYY
771188--335599--11000066  aanndd  771188--444455--11000066
Monday through Saturday and late Evenings

STATE-OF-THE-ART COLLISION REPAIR EQUIPMENT
LLaarrrryy’’ss  AAuuttoo  CCoolllliissiioonn

CHASSIS WORK AND TOWING • CUSTOM PAINT JOBS
EUROPEAN & DOMESTIC

FREE   INSURANCE ESTIMATES
150-54 12TH AVENUE, WHITESTONE, NY 11357
SERVING WHITESTONE & VICINITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS

YYÜÜxxww xxÜÜ || vv ~~   YYââÇÇxx ÜÜtt ÄÄ   [[ÉÉÅÅxx
192-15 NORTHERN BOULEVARD, FLUSHING, NY
(718) 357-6100 • www.frederick-fh.com

FUNERALS • CREMATION 
ADVANCE FUNERAL PLANNING

This Firm is Owned by a Subsidiary of Service Corporation International, 
1929 Allen Parkway, Houston, TX 77019 • (713) 522-5141

THE CLINTON
RESTAURANT
Homemade Italian Cuisine

LUNCH • DINNER
TAKE-OUT • CATERING

7 DAYS A WEEK
9-17 Clintonville Street
Whitestone, NY 11357

(718) 746-4800
www.theclintonrestaurant.com

Warren Kaggen, D.D.S.
Family & Implant

Dentistry
718-767-9224

14-19 150th St.,Whitestone

#236 FOR ADVERTISING: THE CHURCH BULLETIN INC.200 DALE ST., W. BABYLON, NY 11704-1104 (631)249-4994 • www.thechurchbulletininc.com • geosk@aol.com

10-25 150th Street
Whitestone, N.Y. 11357

718-359-1122

Martin A.

NNoorrtthheerrnn  IIttaalliiaann  CCuuiissiinnee

The last family-owned 
funeral firm in this bulletin

Also located in Flushing & Bayside

Visit our website:
www.gleasonsfuneral.com

Family owned 
and operated by

John Aloysius Golden 
& 

Thomas A. Golden III
Funeral Home L.L.C.

TOWING & EXPERT REPAIRING

TOWING & EXPERT REPAIRING

718-767-5378
FAX NUMBER 718-767-2104

12-30 Clintonville St.
Whitestone

150-47 14 Ave. (2nd Foor) Whitestone, NY 11357
Tel (917) 285-2927 Fax (917) 285-2938

Free parking available on the Clintonville side of the building

Performing Arts Centre
208-42 Cross Island Parkway

Bayside, NY 11360
P: 718.279.3980
F: 718.279.3981

www.nadiadance.net
Nadiaʼs Performing Arts Centre

Since
1994

••  OOwwnneerr  OOppeerraatteedd  ••  SSeenniioorr  DDiissccoouunnttss
••  PPaaiinnttiinngg  ••  CCaarrppeennttrryy  ••  SShheeeett  RRoocckk  

••  HHoouusseehhoolldd  PPlluummbbiinngg
••  DDrraaiinnss  UUnnccllooggggeedd    

••  PPllaasstteerr  ••  CCeemmeenntt  WWoorrkk  ••  PPaavveerrss  
••  KKiittcchheennss  ••  BBaatthhss

OODDDD  JJOOBBZZ  HHoommee  RReeppaaiirr

ALL WORK GUARANTEED
FREE ESTIMATES
718-225-4171
347-514-5701

& PHARMACY
OPEN 7 DAYS

25-39 Parsons Blvd.• Flushing
718-762-8862

Physical Therapy

Dan Regan
Licensed Real Estate Salesperson

Certified Buyer Representative

Office: 718. 279.4800
Cell: 646.662.9683

dregan@coachrealtors.com

Mary F. Burns
Licensed Real Estate Salesperson

Certified Buyer Representative
Senior Real Estate Specialist 

Office: 718. 279.4800
Cell: 917.748.6645

mfburns@coachrealtors.com


